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22nd September 2021 
 

Re: Meet the Tutor Evening  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
First, I would like to use this opportunity to congratulate Year 12 on a wonderful start to the new academic year. 
Students have followed the sixth form dress code to the letter and impressed through their positivity and hard 
work. At Corby Technical School we expect all our students to be ambitious in their mindset and the early signs 
bode well for the future – well done, Year 12. 
 
Starting any new course, and for some of our students a new school, can be a little overwhelming at first; 
however, we have a variety of support systems in place to ensure your child quickly feels part of the Sixth Form 
community and makes the best possible progress over the next two years. At the centre of the guidance and 
support on offer lies the Year 12 tutor programme, led by your child’s tutor Mr Horne. Should you have any 
questions or concerns, please can you contact Mr Horne at ahorne@corbytechnicalschool.org and he will be 
happy to assist in any way he can. Likewise, I am available at ahallas@corbytechnicalschool.org if you have any 
questions relating to the Sixth Form curriculum, Post-18 opportunities or the Sixth Form in general. 
 
To support your child’s transition into the Sixth Form we will be hosting a ‘Meet the Tutor Evening’ at 4pm on 
Wednesday 29th September. The event will start with a short presentation on the Sixth Form, followed by the 
opportunity to ask Mr Horne and I any questions you might have. The presentation will be hosted via Microsoft 
Teams and the link to join will be emailed to you shortly before the scheduled date. 
 
Mr Horne and I look forward to meeting you all. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
  

Mr A Hallas 
Head of Sixth Form 
 
 

mailto:ahorne@corbytechnicalschool.org
mailto:ahallas@corbytechnicalschool.org

